
 

  

 

Shoreline and channel weed treatments on Webster Lake are scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 3, 2020, weather permitting, in all areas of the Lake other 

than those which received the LARE treatment for invasive species on May 27. 

 

If your yard had an orange sign in it on May 27, you ARE in a LARE treatment 

area and your shoreline weeds are currently receiving the residual effects of the 

LARE treatment and will not be re-treated on June 3.  Your shoreline weeds will 

receive a direct treatment about June 17.  This is due to the required 21-day 

waiting period between LARE and shoreline treatments as stipulated by the 

DNR. The exact date of shoreline treatment in your area will be posted as soon 

as scheduled with the herbicide contractor.   

________________________________________ 

 

This e-mail was sent out by WLCA using Mailchimp to the e-mail addresses 

which have previously been provided to WLCA.  Please spread the word to 

your Webster Lake neighbors and friends about this e-mail.  If they wish to 

receive future WLCA e-mails via Mailchimp, they need to send  their e-mail 

address to websterlakeassociation@gmail.com and include their lake address 

and  property owner's name or submit that information to WLCA through the 

Contact Section of the WLCA website at http://www.lakewebster.net -- a great 

place for more information about Webster Lake and the North Webster 

community.  Thank you. 
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